
From: Brijesh Chauhan [mail]  
Sent: Tuesday, 16 November 2010 8:52 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject: Feedback about Draft of English language requirement for Registration 
of Nurses. 
 
Hi, there.I will appreciate if AHPRA revises the English Language 
requirement for the newly graduate nurses to get registered. I suggest 
that giving the exemption to those students who have done their 
tertiary education with English as a medium of instruction will be 
great idea and that  would give Australia some good nurses with 
adequate English Knowledge. 
Thank you. 

 


